
 

 

Dear Patients, 

We are reaching out to inform you that Dr. Russell Wenacur has made the decision to leave Community Care Physicians 

(CCP) and will be taking the role of Chief Medical Officer at the Center for Disability Services in Albany. He will be 

providing a full spectrum of primary care services to all of his existing patients who wish to follow him to this new 

location, as well as overseeing the care of patients with disabilities.   

Dr Wenacur’s last day seeing patients at Troy Family Physicians will be April 30, 2025, at which point, Troy Family 

Physicians will close. We sincerely thank Dr. Wenacur for his dedicated care and commitment to his patients and wish 
him the very best in his new endeavor. 

If you would like to continue your care with Dr. Wenacur, you can contact his new practice at (518) 437-5969 and speak 

with Jennifer or (518) 437-5733 to speak with Michelle to schedule an appointment and to have your medical records 

forwarded to the Center for Disability Services.  Center health care is a fully equipped primary care health facility ready 

to continue to provide the exceptional quality of care you have become accustomed to receiving directly from Dr 

Wenacur and his staff. 

If you choose to leave CCP, you can also request a copy of your medical records online at communitycare.com/request-
medical-records or by calling our office at (518) 237-7363.  

If you have an upcoming appointment with Dr. Wenacur before April 30, you can discuss your transition options during 

your visit. If you have an appointment after April 30, that appointment is cancelled. With the closure of our practice, 

Troy Family Physicians must discharge you from this practice effective April 30. Until this date, you may call our office for 

routine or urgent matters. If you are on medications, our office can provide refills until April 30, and we can provide you 

with a 30-day prescription if needed.  

If you wish to stay with CCP, we can easily accommodate your care in the same location at Wellness Way or elsewhere 

with one of our experienced providers throughout the Capital Region. Thanks to our integrated electronic health record 

system, your medical records are already accessible to all CCP practitioners, ensuring seamless continuity of care. 

Two nearby practices you may consider are: 

Capital Region Family Medicine (located in the same suite as Troy Family Physicians) 

6 Wellness Way, Suite 106, Latham, NY 12110 

Phone: (518) 980-9040 

 

 



 

 

Capital Healthcare Associates 

101 Jordan Road, Suite 100, Troy, NY 12180 

Phone: (518) 274-9126 

You can explore these and other CCP practices online at www.communitycare.com. If you decide to transfer your care 

within CCP, please call the office of your choosing and mention that you were a patient of Dr. Wenacur, and we will 
assist with the transition. 

We truly appreciate the trust you have placed in us for your healthcare needs. If you have any questions or need 

assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours in good health, 

Dr. Russell Wenacur and the dedicated staff of Troy Family Physicians 


